
Meeting Minutes APRIL 4 2011 

All in Attendance: Mike Moran , Tom Kane, Al Jones, Mike Curtin and Marylou Volpe 

Mary Dowling BOS Liaison and Craig Miller (Water Field Design) 

Representatives from the following leagues were in attendance at the meeting 

TRY Soccer: Jen Bailey and Matt Phillipo 

Lacrosse: Keith Turley 

Softball: Tracy Rapose 

Pop Warner Football: Jen Iller & Peter Morrow 

Not represented Little League 

The Group felt that the proposed fields would meet their current needs 

The Recreation Committee has decided unanimously to take off the warrant articles from the Town 

Meeting Warrant 

 

We would like the design firm to place Major League, Little League, Multi Use and a Softball field for a 

total of four fields on that property 

 

That would leave the Town Barn fields with Little League Field and two Multi purpose on that site and 

hopefully stay as far away from the ledge as possible. Possibly bring the road closer to the ledge.   

Phase I would be to start with the Shepard Parcel   and allocate someone to clear the ledge from the 

Town Barn property at no cost to the town.  

Meeting Adjourned at 7:00 pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 

Lynne Girouard 


